
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 5 French Café –  Info  

The date of the Year 5 French Cafe 

has been changed. It is now 2.15pm 

on Monday 14th July. Family 

members are invited to come and 

have a drink and a snack and you 

will be waited on by your children. 

Once you have finished, you are 

welcome to take your child home 

and any siblings too. Please tell the 

class teacher before you take your 

child.   

 

Parent Diary Dates 2024/2025 – new additions in red  

Date Time What’s happening / Additional Information 

30.6.25 – 3.7.25 All day Year 5 Bikeability 

3.7.25 5.30 – 7.00 Summer Disco 

4.7.25 Lunch Special Menu 

7.7.25 All day Year 5 Taster Day at Cleeve School 

8.7.25 – 11.7.25 All day Year 5 Bikeability 

9.7.25 2.30 – 3.00 Parents welcome to look at Art in school – Cancelled 

9.7.25 All day Reception trip to Cotswold Water Park 

11.7.25 3.15 Annual Reports to parents 

14.7.25 TBC Year 5 French Café – parents have been informed of the change 

15.7.25 All Day Reserve Sports Day – KS2 – 9:15am start 

15.7.25 TBC Year 6 performance to parents – details to follow 

16.7.25 3.30 – 4.30 Optional Parents’ Evening 

17.7.25 All day Book Swap Day 

18.7.25 9.00 Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly – parents welcome.  

18.7.25 1.15 Last Day of term – school finishes at 1:15pm 

Summer Holidays – School Reopens on September 2nd 😊 

 

Date: 27.06.25 

  

 

Sports Day for Key Stage 2 will now on our reserve date Tuesday 15th July at 9:15am and is likely to last about 2 hours. 

Parents are welcome to come around on to the field from drop off. At the end of the Sports Day all parents will need to 

leave the site.  

All KS2 children will need to 

1. Wear their house P.E. Kit 

2. Have a named water bottle in school 

3. Bring a hat  

4. Bring, and be able to apply, sun cream to themselves 

 

Issue no. 36 SVPS Headlines 

Sports Day – KS2 Reserve Date and Information 

 

Class and Leavers Photos 

Orders can be made online with free delivery to school up 

until Sunday 29th June.  All orders placed after 29th June will 

be subject to a post and packing charge and orders will be 

dispatched to your home address.         

   

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Special Menu – 4th July

 

Athletics Cancelled 

Due to Monday’s forecast heatwave, there 

will be NO Athletics Club after school next 

week. 

Cricket News 

On Tuesday 17th June, our Year 4s took part in a cricket 

tournament at Woodmancote Cricket Club. All the 

children really enjoyed the day of cricket in the warm 

sunshine. Our A Team progressed to the semi-finals 

where they were beaten by the tournament winners. 

Our B team played with passion and certainly improved 

with each game. It was so lovely to give some of our 

Year 4s the experience of playing cricket at a 

competitive level. Many thanks to the parents for giving 

lifts, staying to support and supplying the children with 

ice-lollies. A special thank you to Mr Ellis who supported 

me and the B team today. Mrs Brown. 

 

 

 

Appointments 

A reminder that pre-arranged appointments 

(not emergencies) should be made out of 

school hours or during the holidays. 

Thank you 

Weather 

As we are in for another spell of hot weather, 

please can you ensure your child has sun hat, 

water bottle and sun cream in school every 

day. We are encouraging children NOT to 

wear cardigans and jumpers to save them 

being taken of and subsequently lost! ☹ 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rounders News 

 

On Tuesday 24th June, during 

Rounders Club, some of our pupils 

played a friendly against Bishops 

Cleeve Primary Academy.  It was 

played in good spirit and we won.  

Well done to all involved. Next week 

the other club players will also get a 

chance to play against BCPA.  

 

Athletics – Prince of Wales 2025 

 

 

Special Shout-Out: We are pleased and proud to share with you our successful 

girl athletes who performed so magnificently at the Prince of Wales, which put 

them 1st in the girls' section and being awarded with the winning shield. As you 

can see, many girls are wearing their medal and we are very proud of them. 

Their determination and teamwork definitely paid off. Well done girls. 

There are loads of lovely photos from the Prince of Wales on our Facebook page 

https://www.facebook.com/p/Swindon-Village-Primary-School-

100064167031989/?locale=en_GB 

 

https://www.facebook.com/p/Swindon-Village-Primary-School-100064167031989/?locale=en_GB
https://www.facebook.com/p/Swindon-Village-Primary-School-100064167031989/?locale=en_GB


 

 

Music Concert 2025 

Parents enjoyed a wonderful concert last night from our musicians. Well done to 

everyone who took part – you were awesome! 

A huge thank you to Nathan, Mike, Debbie and Carole from the Music Junction and 

Mrs O’Leary and Mrs Roach for working so hard to prepare the children and organise 

the event. 

We also said goodbye to Carole Marshall, our piano and woodwind teacher, who is 

retiring after 43 years’ service. She will be greatly missed,  but can hopefully enjoy 

some new adventures in her free time. 

 

 



 



 


